
New  Nev.  laws  tackle  day
care, women’s health issues
By Kimber Laux, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Several laws adopted by the Nevada Legislature in 2017 sprang
into effect just after midnight Monday.

Amid the new crop of legislation are laws that require state
insurance plans to cover contraceptives, strengthen penalties
for guardians who abuse or neglect vulnerable persons in their
care, and increase regulations on day care facilities.

The  enactment  of  Senate  Bill  233  and  Assembly  Bill  249
guarantees  Nevada  women  access  to  contraception  and  other
preventive care services, such as mammograms and HPV screening
and  vaccinations.  The  new  laws  require  private  and  state
insurance plans, including Medicaid, to provide coverage for
reproductive  health  and  allow  women  to  obtain  a  12-month
supply of contraceptives.
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